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Dear Families, 

 I don’t know about you, but we are SO excited 
to finally welcome some warm, spring weather! Our 
classes have been getting outside as much as possi-
ble with extra buggy rides, walks, and playground time 
whenever possible. Please continue to send jackets in 
with your children to make sure we’re ready for chilly 
mornings. We are looking forward to many days filled 
with chalk drawings, bubble blowing, bird watching, 
and seed planting! 

 Spring is full of fun events! The Easter Bunny 
will be making his annual visit on March 22nd to visit 
the classrooms and oversee our Egg Hunt. We ask 
that each family to send in 1 dozen pre-filled, nut-free 
eggs to contribute to our hunt.  

 We will be hosting our annual Pre-K Program 
informational meeting on April 11th. The program 
starts at age 3 and continues until they are 5. If you 
are the parent of a 2 or 3 year old, we highly encour-
age your attendance. Learn about how our program 
supports kindergarten readiness from both an aca-
demic and social/emotional perspective. Hear how our 
123 Magic Behavioral Management System helps 
support children as they grow their independence. 
And take a peek at what a day looks like in one of our 
Pre-K classes! Books will be provided for all families 
attending. This is a crucial time in your child’s devel-
opment, so please plan to attend! 

 Save the date of May 1st for our Derby Parade 
and Block Party! Families are welcome to come watch 
the afternoon parade and then stay awhile for some 
refreshments and games during afternoon pickup! 
More details will be coming soon. 

 As always, thank you for the trusting us to care 
for your children everyday. It truly is a privilege; we 
are grateful to be part of your lives. 

  UPCOMING DATES  
March 15: Wear Green for  
 St Patrick’s Day 

March 27: Easter Egg Hunt &  
 Easter Bunny visit 

April 1-5: Spring Camp for School 
 Age Children (Ages 5- 8) 

April 11: Pre-K Program Informa-
 tional Meeting, 5:45-6:30 

April 15-19: Scholastic Book Fair 
 (on site) 

April 29-May 3: Kentucky Derby 
 Week- Lots of fun planned! 
 More info coming soon. 

May 1: Kentucky Derby Parade and 
 Family Block Party! 

May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation 
 Week 

Easter Fun! 
 

Each family please plan 

to send in 1 dozen pre-

filled, nut-free Easter 

eggs for our Egg Hunt on 

Wednesday, March 27th 

Front Office: 502-261-7144, ext 22  Text: 502-276-7780 

Please remember to follow the 

one-way traffic flow in our park-

ing lot and to slow down. Park-

ing lot speed limit is 10 mph. 

Please follow these procedures 

regardless of the time frame you 

are picking up/dropping off. 

Thank you for helping to keep 

everyone safe! 

Love what we do? 

Scan here to leave 

a review! 



Save the Date! 

Puzzle’s Pre-K Graduation will be 

 Wednesday, May 22nd at 2:00 pm. 

This is for students in Ms. Courtney/Magi 

and Ms. Karen/Cassie’s classes who will 

be starting Kindergarten this fall. 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences for our grad-

uating students will be held in April. More 

information on scheduling these meetings 

coming from your teacher soon! 

Summer Camp! 

Puzzle’s Summer Camp is for ages 5-

8 and will run from May 28-August 2. 

Enrollment packets will be available 

in April. If you or someone you know 

are interested in a spot or more in-

formation, please email  

Rebecca@wearepuzzles.com 

Pre-K Program Informational Meeting 

April 11th from 5:45-6:30 

Do you have a 2 or 3 year old? Are you wondering what preschool program will best prepare your child for kindergarten? Look no further! Puzzle’s 

has their own exceptional preschool program that begins at age three! We are known for our kiddos being very prepared for kindergarten and we 

take great pride in this! 

Join us for an informational meeting to hear more about what to expect as your child transitions to the program. Meet with our experienced Pre-K 
Teaching team, see our preschool classrooms, and hear how we have developed our own curriculum to ensure our students are ready for kinder-

garten with the needed academic and social skills. 

Pre-K Lead Teaching Team:  

Ms. Courtney Hackett (8 years experience), Ms. Karen Pierce (30 years experience),  

Ms. Kortneigh Mucker (7 years experience), Ms. Mary Crowe (12 years experience) 

Friendly  
Reminders 

Outside Food 

Please do not send your child into Puzzle’s with out-

side food. If they need to finish breakfast before be-

ing dropped off, you are welcome to sit with them at 

the red tables while they finish! This is important due 

to potential food allergies and our participation in the 

Federal Food Program. Thanks! 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Unless your child has an appointment, please make 

sure they are dropped off no later than 10:00 a.m. 

We want to ensure they are not missing out on im-

Thank you to all of the parents, grandpar-
ents, siblings, and friends who participated 
in Read Across America week by coming in 

to read to our classes! Thanks for instilling a 

With the arrival of the warmer weather, please 
make sure your child’s cubby is well  stocked 
with weather-appropriate extra clothes. Socks 
are required in our indoor play areas so be sure 
to include a few extra pairs! 
 

We keep backups on hand in case of unex-
pected emergencies, but our stock of extra 
clothing is running low! If your child has been 
sent home in Puzzle’s clothing, we would ap-
preciate you returning it!  


